
Re: Spring Term Extra-Curricular Clubs 2024
Friday 8th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers
We have a wide range of extra curricular clubs on offer each week at Ecclesall Primary, meeting
the needs of all our children. We are confident that there is something for everyone.
We know, from our own experience, that children who participate in high quality, organised
activities outside of the classroom often perform better academically and have additional
opportunities to rehearse their all important social skills. We also hope that, along the way, they
will have loads of fun and you never know, may just spark the enthusiasm to create the next
international footballer or concert pianist!
Most of our clubs are delivered by fully qualified external coaches or teachers. They are all DBS
checked and activities are risk assessed by the clubs themselves. Payment for most clubs is
directly with the organiser rather than the school but our friendly, helpful office staff are happy to
point you in the right direction - please email enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk if you need any
further information. Some club’s fees will be added to parentpay (KS2 Choir, Dance, recorder &
ping pong). If you are entitled to Pupil Premium funding (free school meals) please also get in
touch as we may be able to assist with arrangements for your child/children to attend a club.

We have attached a list of all the clubs that are going to be available next term (Spring 2024)
which includes a few changes to those offered last term:

Please note that Y3/Y4 recorders has now moved to a Thursday lunchtime. The price for KS2
choir and the dance clubs have increased to £2.50/session

We are delighted that Naomi has agreed to offer a dance club just for EYFS children. This will
take place on a Friday lunchtime 12.00 - 12.30pm in the hall. The children will be escorted to and
from the hall and they will not need any special clothing/outfits (they will be in PE kit anyway as it
is a Friday). Places are limited to a maximum of 30 children. If you would like your child to take
part in this club please complete the form here: https://forms.gle/E5n4ptUuwUQuw9Hp6. We will
be in touch if your child has been allocated a place in this club - once maximum numbers have
been reached, names will be added to a waiting list.

We are always on the look out for new clubs and we are sometimes able to add in additional
offers during the term – we will advertise any additional clubs as they become available.
Many thanks

Guy Willatt
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